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In the beginning was the Word… and the Word 
became flesh and dwelt among us.

  Go and make disciples!

Every Friday morning when 
Marwin, who is five, says his 
memory verse, I realize how 
much he sounds like Linus 
quoting the Gospel of Luke 
in A Charlie Brown 
Christmas.  At The Bridge, 
Marwin is one of over 100 
children dedicated to 
memorizing scripture.  It 
must make the Lord’s heart 
smile as He hears these 
words of praise coming from 
the mouths of babes.


Another takes a copy of her 
weekly memory verse  to 
share with her public school 
teacher.


“GIVE THEM MY WORD 
AND I WILL DO THE 
REST.” 

That was God’s promise to 
us in the earliest stages of 
developing our program at 
The Bridge.  As we have 
shaped our decisions to 
conform with this promise, 
God has been amazingly 
faithful through provision 
and fruit. 

In faithfulness to His 
promise, as a part of our 
Christmas celebrations, we 
are committed to providing 
our students with actual 
Bibles or story book bibles 
so that they have a fleshed 
out overview of both the Old 
and New Testaments that 
they can read at home.  
These books often journey 
to school with the kids and 
are pulled out and enjoyed 
during any free time they 
might have at The Bridge.

BOGOTA KIDS MISSION


$30.00  
provides for a child these Christmas gifts: 

- the Word of God in age appropriate, storybook fashion

- colored pencils for school


- a Christmas treat  to share with the family


Your contribution is needed and appreciated! 
(We’re planning for 136 children at our Christmas close-out.)


